
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
Discretionary increase litigation – settlement proposal  

 

Date set for High Court hearing regarding approval of the proposed 
settlement 
 

In our June 2019 update we reported on the delay to the original, July 2019, High Court 
hearing date. 
 
We are pleased to confirm that the High Court has listed a new hearing. This will be held 
over 1 to 1.5 days, between 28 October 2019 and 30 October 2019.  We have also 
reserved a separate day for pre-reading by the Judge in order for the matter to be fully 
considered at the hearing. 
 
There may then be an interval while the Judge writes up the decision before the 
outcome becomes public. 
 
We will continue to keep members updated on developments as soon as we are able to 
do so. 
 
From the Trustee of the Airways Pension Scheme 
 
19 September 2019 
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